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I-31 Mary Berry 

I-31-1 The comment expresses concern regarding the increase in cars, potential inability for 

emergency vehicles to get down the road, and an increase in fire danger due to not 

being able to get in and out. The comment also asks where the water supply will be 

coming from. The County acknowledges the comment and notes that it addresses 

general subject areas, traffic, emergency access, water supply and fire danger, which 

received thorough analysis in Sections 2.8, Hazards and Hazardous Materials, 2.13, 

Transportation and Traffic, 2.14, Utilities and Services Systems, and 3.5, Public 

Services, of the Draft EIR. As no more specific issue is raised as to the adequacy of 

that analysis, no further response can be provided or is required. The commenter is 

also referred to Topical Responses UTL-1, UTL-2, TR-1, TR-2, and HAZ-1. 
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